
NO PRICE INCREASE FOR 2025
Our mission is to “make a difference in the lives of those we serve.” One way we do this for our customers is by keeping costs as low 
as possible while continuing to deliver high-quality control solutions that meet demanding production needs.
 
Over the years we have made strategic investments to improve our manufacturing efficiency and reliability. Along with our 
commitment to source material and manufacture products in the United States of America, these investments set us up to help you 
navigate volatile market conditions. 

Due to the limited impact that current international trade policy has on Kimray, we are pleased to announce that we will not be 
raising prices in 2025. 

In addition to our quality control solutions, you can continue to count on reliable service after the sale, expert product and 
applications training, durable repair parts, and professional product repair at our 10 regional Kimray Sales and Service locations, or 
any of our distributorship partners across the world. 

As always, thank you for trusting us with your business.
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